
Tower Grove Heights Neighborhood Association Meeting 

Nov. 23, 2010   7:15 p.m.    16 attendees 

President Elect Marilyn Browning chaired the meeting.   

As the Tower Grove Heights Neighborhood Association has done for many years, we will be sponsoring 

families from the 100 Neediest Cases.  Ellen Wilson organizes this event.  TGHNA pays the expenses for 

things like the flyers, wrapping paper, etc. and collects the donations.  Ellen organizes wrapping the 

presents and preparing them for distribution.  Due date for donations is December 17.  Wrapping Party 

is December 18, 10:00 a.m. at Ellen’s house at 3617 Juniata St.  Volunteers are needed to help distribute 

flyers and wrap presents.  Drop point and contact:  Ellen Wilson, 314-771-1732. 

Rich Seifert, TGH block captain chairman, reported that the court date of a criminal who committed 

several crimes in the neighborhood will be held Jan. 3, 2011.  Residents are encouraged to attend so 

that the judge will see that the neighborhood cares and to have an order of protection registered.   This 

order means that the criminal cannot return to the neighborhood, as part of the conditions of their 

sentence.   The court proceedings will be held Jan. 3, 2011 in the Carnahan Bldg. at 9:00 a.m.    Rich will 

send a reminder e-mail message to the TGHNA group with this information. 

Tom Reitenbach reported on the updated TGHNA Web page.  He is now acting as the Webmaster for the 

site.  The updated site will be available at the end of the week.  Thanks to Robert Ashton, former TGHNA 

President, who had maintained the site in recent years.    

President Elect Marilyn Browning introduced the slate of candidates for the Board for 2011: 

 Marilyn Browning, President Elect 

 Sally Rolf, Treasurer 

 Claudia Seifert, Secretary 

 Debby Ervin, Membership Secretary 

Unfortunately, we do not have a candidate for President Elect.  The current President, David Bruns, will 

assist the Board as needed until we can find a candidate.   

The slate of candidates was unanimously elected. 

There will be no December meeting.  The next meeting will be held on January 25, 2011.   

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.   

Claudia Seifert, Secretary 


